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CIOCIARO CLUB 
Windsor Ontario 



 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Cari Soci, 

 

With the profits of the Awards of Excel-

lence Gala and Golf Tournament, we 

have now been able to reimburse the 

Scholarship Fund of the $10,000.00 

CIBPA        borrowed to pay past out-

standing bills. 

 The 2018 Awards of Excellence Gala 

will be held on May 4, 2018, and      

application forms will be available at the 

October 3rd meeting for those members 

who wish to make a nomination for the 

award. 

 Thank you for your support and a 

successful year. 

  

Emanuele Calamita 

President, CIBPA Windsor 

 

GUEST SPEAKER 

 

 This months speaker is Mr. 

Patrick Ducharme a senior  

partner and founding member 

in the Windsor law firm of 

Ducharme Fox LLP and has been prac-

ticing in the Province of     Ontario for 

over 30 years . Patrick is a Fellow of the 

American College of Trial Lawyers, one 

of the premier legal,    associations in 

America. He has also been selected by 

his peers to be included in Woodward 

and White’s "The Best Lawyers in Can-

ada".  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Future Meetings 

November 7th  is Father  Thomas  

Rosica  

December 5th is Ellen Van Wagengen,  

 

 Any recommendations for speakers 

for the new year please contact Dr. Paul 

DeMarco. 

 

Dr. Paul DeMarco 

Guest Speaker Chair  

 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

2017-2018 Membership 

Dues: 

Invoices have been mailed 

out. Dues are due by October 31, 2017. 

Please contact Nadia DiDomenico if not 

received one. 

 

Applications: On our  new website 

Membership applications are available 

for new   members. cibpa.windsor.com 

 Let’s grow our association with new 

friends for the new season in September.  

 

Guests: They are welcome to attend 

one of our dinner meetings. The fee is 

$50, if they can be a potential member 

will be   credited. Please register your 

guest by calling, email or texting me.   

 

Membership Directory: This year  we 

publishing a Membership Directory for 

our members. We will be advertising  

and the deadline for ads is Oct 31, 2017.  

 

Nadia DiDomenico, 

Membership Chairperson  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

 

Dear Members / Cari Soci, 

 

 Please e-mail any information and/or 

pictures that you would like shared on 

CIBPA’s social media accounts to Niva at 

niva-cibpa@hotmail.com and to me at 

frankds60roofing@gmail.com.  We will 

endeavour to share the information and/or 

pictures as soon as we can. 

Thank you/Grazie, 

 

Frank D’Agnillo  

Social Media Chairperson 

Frank Moceri 

National Representative  
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NATIONAL 

FEDERATION 

 

 National Federation of 

Canadian Italian Business and          

Professional Association Quarterly 

Meeting September 22, 2017, Toronto. 

 

 CIBPA / Scotia Bank                 

Entrepreneurship Scholarship    

Program – Update 

 

- Final DRAFT Completed and with 

 lawyers' for comments  

- Program administered online by  

 National Federation 

- Campaign—January 1, 2018 to  

 March  31, 2018 

- Candidate selected by April 30, 2018  

- $2,500 Award given out during June  

 Italian Heritage Month 

- Prepare marketing strategy before 

 year end 

 

 Casa D'ltalia Update - 136 Beverly  

 

- 2 public consultations 

- CIBPA and CG working on          

 developing an "Expression of         

 Interest"  

- document for review by Rome and  

 CIBPA 

- National Federation request from 

 Chapters for views on the 

 "Development Proposal" 

- Estimated value of $ 55,000,000 in 

 Downtown Toronto at an original 

 cost of $ 40,000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Earthquake Relief- Update 

 On Friday May 12, 2017, over 600   

people attended the Italy Earthquake 

Relief Fund (TIERF} lunch with Sergio 

Marchionne, CEO Fiat Chrysler. The 

Prime Minister Justin Trudeau and 

Premier Kathleen Wynne were at the 

head table. The Prime Minister pledged 

to match grants from private donations 

for up to $2 million. The Premier com-

mitted a $250,000 donation. The lunch 

generated approximately $613,000. 

With federal matching the estimated 

funds raised to date are $2,650,000. 

 The TIERF will be making a        

substantial donation to a joint venture 

with the Vatican and the Italian Red 

Cross for the "Tele Mobile Hospital" 

project. When these technology enabled 

"mobile hospitals" are not assisting in 

natural disasters, they will be used as 

hospitals in small towns that lack    

medical facilities. TIERF has made a 

commitment to fund 2 Tele Mobile  

Hospitals. 

 October 25, 2017 - Pope Francis is 

scheduled to bless the 2 TMC in St.  

Peter's Square. These units will have the 

Canadian Flag painted on both of them. 

 As the federal matching program will 

continue to the end of 2017, your     

contribution can go twice as far. If you 

would like to make a donation please 

visit the website. Target $4,250,000. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attached is also a letter from the      

National Federation President Bob   

Sacco. As well a memo on Proposed 

Tax Reforms - LET YOUR VOICE BE 

HEARD 

 

Frank Moceri 

National Representative  
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September General Assembly Meeting 
September 12, 2017 - Caboto Club 
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